
From: Jabbour, Rita <rjabbour@essex.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 12:08 PM 
Subject: Call for Nominations: Town of Essex Community Heritage Preservation Award and Heritage 
Bursary  
 
Hello. 
 
Do you know a local youth, individual, or organization whose efforts to preserve and promote 
the cultural heritage of the Town of Essex deserves recognition? 
 
Are you or do you know a person currently enrolled or entering a program in History, 
Archeology, Archives, Records Management and/or Heritage Resources Management?  

The Town is currently accepting nominations for the Community Heritage Preservation 
Awards and a $500 Heritage Bursary. These awards will form part of heritage week events 
scheduled for February 21-27.  

Award nominations and requests for bursary applications can be sent via email 
to heritage@essex.ca or by calling 519-776-7336 ext. 1128.  

Nominations for the Community Heritage Preservation Awards must be submitted by 
February 14. The deadline for Bursary applications is March 10.  

Heritage Week will be observed February 15 to 19. 

Thank you, and keep well! 
 
 
Rita Jabbour, RPP, BA, MSc | Manager, Planning Services  

Town of Essex | Department of Development Services 
33 Talbot Street South, Essex, ON, N8M 1A8 
519-776-7336 ext 1112 | 519-776-8811 

Learn more online at the links below: 

 

 
 
 

mailto:rjabbour@essex.ca
mailto:heritage@essex.ca
http://www.essex.ca/
http://www.facebook.com/TownOfEssex
http://www.twitter.com/EssexON
http://www.youtube.com/EssexOntario
http://www.instagram.com/TourismEssex
http://www.linkedin.com/company/townofessex
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